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January 8, 2025 

Good day! 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Northern Area Teacher's Association (NATA), which 
represents 380 plus teachers from the communities of La Loche, Buffalo Narrows, Green Lake, 
Jan's Bay, Cole Bay, Beauval, Pinehouse Lake, La Range, Bear Creek, Sandy Bay, Timber Bay, 
Weyakwin, Stony Rapids, Sandy Bay and Uranium City. All of which are communities north of 
Prince Albert. NATA is a teacher local association. 

Each year in October, typically the Tuesday-Thursday after Thanksgiving, we host our annual 
conference in Prince Albert. This has been the practice for at least 20 year plus. Historically, the 
conference has been held at the Art Hauser Center. 

Last year, we changed venues as the Art Hauser no longer met our needs due to the need for 
break-out session rooms, which meant we rented various boardrooms around the city which 
complicated things a bit. This past year, our organizers chose Plaza 88 as the venue, which does 
not have the same amount of parking as the Art Hauser. This meant that we paid $3,780 to the 
City of Prince Albert for parking in city owned lots and meters in the area. Some of our 
members ended up with parking tickets due to parking in the wrong spot, which they paid for, 
and we reimbursed them. 

Plaza 88 has already been booked for the NATA Conference 2025 and once again we will 
require parking. We would be very interested in receiving a reduction in parking fees, or 
preferably a waiver of parking fees if possible. The rationale being that we bring quite a bit of 
business to your local economy through the purchase of hotel rooms, restaurant visits, 
entertainment venue usage, catering etc. 

I would also like to ask that if any member of Council holds the portfolio connected to the 
Prince Albert Chamber of Commerce, to please share this information with Prince Albert 
Chamber of Commerce members, in case there is interest in putting their establishments 
forward as preferred businesses by providing coupons or discounts for educators during this 
time. 

Please feel free to reach out to me, should you have further questions. 

Viviana Ruiz Arcand 
NATA President 
pres id ent@natadata.ca 

306-420-9478 

Website: natadata.ca 
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